
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
RE: MAYOR PROVIDES UPDATE ON RWA’S ROAD PROJECT ON MILL STREET 

AND NORTH HIGH STREET TO BEGIN VERY SOON 
 
 
 
 
Mayor Joseph Maturo, Jr would like area residents to be aware that the extensive road 
project by the Regional Water Authority involving Mill and North High Streets is expected 
to begin at any time now. The RWA will be installing a new 30” water main that will be 
affecting traffic in the areas from the State Rifle Range to Route 80 and from North High 
Street down Mill Street to Route 80. Once the work begins it will continue daily until the 
winter weather prevents paving, which the construction crews are expected to do daily in 
the areas where the work is taking place. The work will then resume once again as 
weather permits in the spring.  
 
Traffic is expected to be reduced to one lane in the areas affected from 9am until 3 
pm daily. Construction crews will be using the Farmer’s field on North High Street as a 
staging area, which is evident by the mounds of fill currently be stored there.   
 
Once the work is completed the new main will allow residents on Mill Street to have 
access to RWA water, which they do not have at present. 
 
 
 
 
FOR FURTHER COMMENT: 
Joseph Maturo, Jr. office: (203) 468-3204 cell: (203) 627-6500 
 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Frank Gentilesco, Assistant Director of Administration & Management 
Tel: (203) 468-3371 Fax: (203) 468-3372 email:  eh.gentilesco@att.net 
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